Lakes Soccer 2024

N4

LAKES

Registration is open now until May 31st,
2024!

Thank you again for being a part of Lakes Soccer! We want to make sure that everyone
gets registered in the right place for the upcoming fall recreational soccer season.
Reminder that Lakes Soccer is for kids that live in the areas of Pike Lake, Caribou Lake,
Southridge, etc. | know there is always some confusion with the Proctor Futbol Club but
if your player goes to Pike Lake Elementary School, Southridge School, or you live in
the area and would like your home fields to be at Pike Lake Elementary School, then
Lakes Soccer is the spot for you.

Here is the Link for Registration:
https://lakessoccerclub.sportngin.com/register/form/985192365

Also, if you are looking for Lake Soccer swag or your player needs a jersey our team
store is here:

https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/lakes-soccer-club

*If you bought a jersey last year with the new logo on it, feel free to use that jersey again
this season.”

If you have any questions feel free to reach out to

Katie Erickson at katie.suzanne9@gamail.com or Jen Lundberg at
jenniferkay6@yahoo.com

See you all out on the fields!
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